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MEMORANDUM 
Operational Memo #3 
Family Day Care Home Sponsors #4 
 
DATE:  March 7, 2022  
 
TO: Child and Adult Care Food Program Institutions 
 Family Day Care Home Sponsors 
 

FROM:  Diane L. Golzynski, PhD, RD, SNS   

 
 

SUBJECT:  National Child and Adult Care Food Program Week 
 
Michigan Department of Education (MDE) has issued a press release  
announcing National Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) Week,  
March 13-19, 2022. 
 
MDE administers the CACFP and will celebrate and promote the CACFP 
during this week.  This campaign is designed to raise awareness of how 
the United States Department of Agriculture’s (USDA) CACFP works to 
combat hunger and bring healthy foods to the table for adults in day care 
and children in childcare homes, centers, and in afterschool and summer 
feeding programs across the country. 
 
For any questions regarding this memorandum, contact the Child and Adult 
Care Food Program at 517-241-5353. 
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